
 

Your response 
Question I do not agree with the Planned Changes to 

SpiritFM, by the Bauer group.  SpiritFM is  our 
key local radio station and a single source of 
relevant “local” information, including news, 
travel, & weather. Over the past 24 years the 
Station has also supported many local charities 
and events within the local Chichester & 
Bognor Regis areas. Events that myself and my 
wife have attended or been part of the fund 
raising teams, so we can say first-hand that the 
planned change to a generalised regional 
approach will severely damage the local 
community.  

This should not be allowed to occur, as it is the 
ONLY local station within our area and is a core 
part of the local community.  

 

 
 

 
 


